

14th June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Uniform Update

There is no doubt the weather has been warm this week. It has been great to see the students managing this, taking advantage of uniform adjustments we have made, still remaining really smart. They are a credit to the Oak community. Students can continue to wear their blazers at home for the rest of the week.

It does look like it is beginning to cool down a little. In terms of planning for any further warm spells, especially if temperatures reach the high's of last year, we may need to consider further uniform adjustments. This may mean allowing students to come in wearing their Oak PE kit. To allow you as parents to plan for this possibility I am giving you advanced warning of what my expectations would be if this were to be the case. A reminder therefore that the Oak uniform consists of.

- An Oak Academy branded tshirt.
- Black shorts or trousers (shorts can be no shorter than mid thigh length)

I have noticed that some students are currently wearing their own tshirts during PE lesson. This would not be allowed on these days. Students would be sent home to change into their uniform. Next academic year, students will not be allowed to participate in PE without an Oak branded tshirt.

With this in mind I am asking that if you know your child does not

have an Oak PE tshirt, that you invest in one now in case of a warm period of weather. This would also be in preparation for next year. T shirts can be purchased from Price and Buckland, at the following link Unisex Polo Top (pbuniform-online.co.uk). Alternatively, we do have t-shirts for sale at school currently for £10 each. These can be purchased on Parent Pay. They will be sold on a first come, first serve basis. Below is an indication of the sizes and quantities we have.

If you have any issues in purchasing this t-shirt, please do not hesitate to contact the inclusion teams at the email addresses below.

Year 7, 8 and 9 InclusionKS3@oak-academy.co.uk

Year 10 and 11 InclusionKS4@oak-academy.co.uk

As always many thanks for your support.

Hayley Richley

Principal

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600

Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ





Size	Quantity for Sale
26 – 28	8
30 – 32	32
32 – 34	8
34 – 36	35
38 – 40	24
42 – 44	2
46 – 48	3

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

